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Tuesday, June 19, 2018 

 

Title: “Solving the Mystery of Dental Practice Transition” 

Speaker: Gregory Tapfar, ESQ 

The Links 
153 North Parliman Road 
Lagrangeville, NY 12540  

 

Cash Bar 6:00 PM  

Presentation of the DCDS Hall of Fame and Walter Wallace Stevens 
Award 6:30PM  

Dinner Meeting 7:00 PM  

Chicken Piccata 

Stuffed filet of sole with a vegetable stuffing 

Grilled flank steak with port wine, mushroom sauce 

$35 Active, Active Life, Associate and Retired Life 

$45-Retired, Honorary, Applicants 

$45-Students, Residents, Non– Dentist Staff of DCDS 

$70– non-members 

IMPORTANT– PLEASE NOTE CAREFULLY 

If you intend to dine at this meeting your advance reservation must 

be received by the Steward on or before 06/12/2018 If your reservation is 

not received by that date the availability of a meal is not guaranteed.  If a non-reserved meal 

is available it will be subject to a surcharge.  PLEASE NOTE THIS VENUE IS FIRM ON 

HEAD COUNT SO KINDLY BE SURE TO SEND IN YOUR RSVP ON TIME!  

You may bring your payment to the meeting or send it in advance. Mail, or E-Mail reservation 

to our Steward Dr. Louise Dewhirst, Mail: Dr. Louise Dewhirst, 7 Clark Heights, Pleasant Val-

ley, 12569, RSVP email address to ONLY DCDSMEALS@GMAIL.COM  

DO NOT make your reservation with the restaurant! 

Your reservation guarantee your meal and payment is due once the meal count is given to 

the restaurant.  Cancellations must be received by the above date.  Please check in at the 

Stewards table on arrival and pick up your place card and sign in for CE credit.  Your place 

card is the record of your reservation and it shows your meal choice.  Your place card at your 

seat is needed for proper service from the wait staff 

mailto:DCDSMEALS@GMAIL.COM


President  

Vice President 

CorrespondingSecretary 

Recording Secretary 

Treasurer 

Immed. Past Pres 

Bulletin Editor 

Membership Chair 

9th District BOG 

 

Members at Large 

 

 

Steward 

9th District Executive 

9th Past President 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Erin Prunty 

Dr. Joseph Blondin 

Dr. Michael J. Schwartz 

Dr. Ali Payami 

Dr. Richard Rosenbloom 

Dr. Lina Angiolillo 

Dr. Tamara Kroboth 

Dr. Michael Smith 

Dr. Erin Prunty 

Dr. Michael Smith 

Dr. Bo Paunovic 

Dr. Seheui Jo 

Dr. Edward Riggins 

Dr. Louise Dewhirst 

Dr. Frank Vigliotti 

Dr. Irving Baum 

Dr. Bill Kirtland 

Dr. Armen Manasar 

 

 

243-2300/243-2049 

473-3636/485-3787 

8968440/896-6410 

914 245-6642  

471-1186/471-1672 

883-9595/883-7420 

2277880 

297-3950/297-3359 

243-2300/243-2049 

297-3950/297-3359 

896-2725/896-2922 

897-5770    

473-1212 

635-8158/6351539 

471-5215/4851772 

897-9698/897-3384 

229-5101/229-7506 

297-6432 

 

 

emprunty@gmail.com 

Joseph/.blondin@gmail.com 

mikenedie@msn.com   

Dr.payami@gmail.com 

richrsnblm@gmail.com 

Lina.angiollillo@gmail.com 

tamarak219@gmail.com 

michaelsmithdmd@gmail.com 

emprunty@gmail.com 

michaelsmithdmd@gmail.com 

bonsue90@aol.com  

seheuijo@hotmail.com  

carrieed2@aol.com 

louisedds@akst.com  

fvigliotti@netscape.net 

doctorbaum@aol.com 

hoya2x7368@yahoo.com 

amanasar@aol.com 

DCDS EXECUTIVE BOARD 2017-2018 

CLASSIFIED ADS / INFORMATION                                                                                                                                             

Classified ads available free to members; $40 for the first two lines, $20 each addi-

tional line for non-members                                                                                                   

Please contact Bulletin Editor, Tamara Kroboth for advertisement placement 

Please visit our new mobile friendly website at www.dcdsny.com for meeting  

information, recent minutes, the latest Bulletin and lots more in-depth information 

about our Society 



Official Minutes of the May 8th, 2018 Dutchess County Dental Society Executive Board Meeting  
 
The Executive Board of the Dutchess County Dental Society met on May 8th, 2018. 
The Olive Garden Restaurant in Poughkeepsie, New York.  
Board members present were: 
Drs. Prunty, Angiolillo, Blondin, Riggins, Jo, Baum, Kroboth, Schwartz, Paunovic, Rosenbloom, Smith, 
Manasar, Schwartz, Costello, Kirtland, and Payami 
Call to order at time: 7:02pm. 
The January 2018 Executive board minutes were accepted. 
President’s Report: President welcomes Dr. Minerva Patel who is currently the President Elect of the 
Ninth District Dental Association. Dr. Patel provided the board with an update on the 9th Distritct Dental 
Association and the upcoming events. Frills and Drills Celebrating Women Dentists on May 16t and 
New Dentist Event June 13th. Also, Dr. Patel mentioned that 2018 Frills and Drills will be held in the 
Dutchess county. 
Motion: Motion passed unanimously to accept the January 2018 minutes. 
Corresponding Secretary’s Report: Dr. Schwartz had no message from the absentee members. Dr. 
Schwartz discussed letters from the sponsors. Dr. Schwartz noted that the May 9th Bulletin is out. He 
also needs more input for the August Bulletin. Members were urged to  participate in the 9th District 
Bulletin Survey.  
Treasurer Report: Dr. Richard Rosenbloom reported: Fiscal year ends on May 31. Treasury is healthy 
and was boosted by the All Day Seminar in April.  The the Board discussed eliminating checks 
to individual students for their science fair project and awarding achievement certificates in their place. 
Board also discussed seasons ticket holders and the society by-laws.  
Membership Committee: Dr. Smith reported. Board voted on Dr. Stephen Wilantewicz, Daisy Lee and 
Justin Hendi to become active members. Board also voted on Dr. Edward Miller and Seth Matton to be-
come associate members.   
Bulletin Committee: Dr. Kroboth reported. Deadline for Bulletin is June.  
Committee asked members to provide the board with feedback regarding the bulletin. 
All-Day Committee: Dr. Smith reported that all day seminar was a success. 
Steward’s Report: Dr. Dewhirst reported that she is exploring new venues. Venues confirmed through 
June 2018. 
Program Committee: Dr. Angiolillo reported. Dr. Kang and Tapfar will give the last two lectures of the 
year. 
A/V Committee: Dr. Jo reported.   
Member Benefits Committee: No report or chairperson  
Nominating Committee: Dr. Angiolillo and Smith reported.  
Incoming President: Dr. Blondin, Immediate Past President: Dr. Prunty, Vice President: Dr. Kroboth, 
Treasurer: Dr. Rosenbloom, Secretary-Correspondence: Dr. Schwartz, Recording Secretary: Dr. 
Payami, Membership Committee: Dr. Smith, Steward: Dr. Dewhirst, Web Editor: Dr. Angiolillo.  
Members At Large: Seheui Jo, Bo Paunovic, Ed Riggins, Michael Wiener. 
Helping Hand Partnership Committee:  Dr. Costello had no report. 
Community Outreach and Support Committee: Dr. Costello reported. The following organizations or 
foundations were chosen: The Grace Smith House ($500) provides shelter and assistance for battered 
women and their children, Dutchess Outreach ($500) provides assistance to people of Dutchess 
County who have little or no income and need help in obtaining basic need, Hudson River Housing 
($500) provides housing fo the homeless of Dutchess County, Hudson Valley Hospice Foundation 
($250) provides care and support for terminally ill and their families, Mental Health of America 
Dutchess County ($250) provides mental health service for residents of Dutchess County, Greystone 
Programs Inc ($250) provides care and services for autistic children and their families, House of Hope 
($250), provides shelter and assistance for battered women and their children. 
Dutchess County Players: Dr. Smith reported. The program starts back in September. 



NINTH DISTRICT AND NYSDA REPORT 
Ninth District Executive Committee: Dr. Patel gave report. 
Ninth District Board of Governors: Drs. Erin Prunty and Michael Smith  
Ninth District ABF Committee: Dr. Michael Smith. ABF committee has a meeting in June. 
Ninth District Nominating Committee: Dr. Bill Kirkland has meeting in June. 
Ninth District for Dental Health Planning and Hospital Dentistry: Dr. Riggins reported on the up-
coming meeting.  
Ninth District Medal Committee –Dr. Bill Kirkland reported. 
Ninth District Bulletin Committee –  Dr. Riggins reported.  
The committee met April 26, 2018 and Dr. Riggins was welcomed as a new member. Mention was 
made of the Monticello Motor Club as a new advertiser in the May Bulletin. A draft survey regarding 
the November digital-only Bulletin went out to members May 7th and members who attend the May 
9th General Meeting will be reminded to complete and return the survey. The November Bulletin will 
once again be released in a digital only format. With members are again being called upon to submit 
an interesting, entertaining, and/or humorous short story to be included in the Inci-dental Shorts col-
umn of a future Bulletin edition. 
Ninth District Claims Committee –  no report 
Ninth District Membership Committee – Dr. Michael Smith 
Ninth District By Laws Committee – Dr. Michael Smith 
Old Business:  Social at the Culinary was a nice evening.  
New business: None 
Good and Welfare: Dr. Blondin had a child. Dr. Mark and Lina Angiolillo completed practice acquisi-
tion from Dr. Anthony Angiolillo.  
Meeting adjourned: at 8:26pm 

Respectfully submitted by: Dr. Ali Payami, as Recording Secretary  



 MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

 

Be sure to visit our mobile friendly website, 

dcdsny.com for more information on future 

DCDS meetings, topics, and more! 



  

  

  

  




